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ATTENDANCE AT BOARD MEETINGS BY AUDIO OR VIDEO CONFERENCE 
 

Pursuant to the requirements of the Illinois Open Meetings Act (5 ILCS 120), the Police 
Board adopts the following rules regarding Board members’ attendance at Board meetings 
by audio or video conference. 
 

1. If a Board member wishes to attend a closed or open Board meeting by audio or 
video conference, the member must notify the Board’s executive director before the 
meeting unless advance notice is impractical. 
 

2. If a quorum of the members of the Board is physically present at the location of the 
meeting, a majority of the Board may allow a member to attend the meeting by 
audio or video conference if the member is prevented from physically attending 
because of: (a) personal illness or disability; (b) employment purposes or the 
business of the public body; or (c) a family or other emergency; or (d) unexpected 
childcare obligations.  

 
 


